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NEW DATE OF “THE ECONOMY OF FRANCESCO” 

THE POPE ON 21 NOVEMBER 2020 IN ASSISI 

 

The organizing committee of Economy of Francesco informs that detailed information will be provided shortly 

regarding the preparation of the event, which is proceeding with great commitment and enthusiasm and has 

aroused much interest worldwide, expecting the participation of about 2000 young people from 115 

countries . 

 

In order to facilitate the best development of the initiative, given the objective difficulty that so many young 

people are currently having on traveling both internationally and nationally, the Holy Father, in agreement 

with the committee, has set 21st November 2020 as the new date of his meeting with young people in Assisi, 

preceded by the already planned days of deepening. 

 

On March 28th there will be a Webinar connection with young people from participating countries to 

continue the journey with even greater enthusiasm. 
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